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   Principal Report 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Sincere thanks for the great work that you are doing to support your 
child's learning. We are seeing some great engagement in online 
learning with some fantastic photos and work samples appearing 
in Google classrooms and SeeSaw platforms. Our teachers have been 
very impressed with the resilience of the students in this difficult and 
extraordinary time. Today I saw some preschool photos of students 
doing a wide range of fun activities and some great short films based 
on the weekly physical education challenges.  
 
Reading is probably the most important learning activity that you can 
support at the moment. It would be very helpful if you, or an older 
brother or sister could read to and/or listen to younger children read 
once a day. This will help your child to keep their reading skills from 
becoming rusty. We can arrange delivery of additional reading books if 
required. 
 

Thank you for your communication with teachers and please 
remember if your child has any issues you can contact the teacher so 
that we can fix the problem. Mr Tran is able to remotely solve many 
issues and we have additional devices including internet dongles 
available for delivery. Students will continue to receive paper packs to 
support off line learning. If you require some additional support or 
have specific questions please contact the school on 96078201. The 
message will be relayed to myself (Mr Ralph) or Mrs Carruthers and we 
will be in contact as soon as possible. Mrs Shashati our Community 
Liaison Officer has been working with the P&C to provide additional 
support. She can also be contacted on 96078201. 
 

Last Friday the government announced a plan to enable all students to 
return to face to face learning at school. 

• From Monday 25 October, students in Kindergarten & Year 1  will 
return to face-to-face learning 

• From Monday 1 November, students in Years 2 and  6  will return 
to school sites  

• From Monday 8 November, students in Years 3, 4 and 5  return to 
school sites  

 
Regards,  
 
Mr Ralph  
Principal 
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Mrs Tina Shashati –  
Community Liaison Officer      
I work closely with parents to connect them with services 

and resources within our local community as well as 

government and non-government agencies: 

Centrelink, Mission Australia Miller, Salvation 

Army, Headspace Liverpool, Liverpool Child & Family 

Services Interagencies, Liverpool/Fairfield Council 

Services, Financial assistance resources and more. 

 

If you have any questions on how I may be able to 

assist your family, please do not hesitate in contacting 

via email -tina.shashati5@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

Send in a picture of what you have been doing at home 
for us to share on Facebook. Send pictures to Mrs 

Shashati at   

tina.shashati5@det.nsw.edu.au 

Can’t wait to see your pets and all the fun ways you 
have been keeping busy and safe at home.  
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All our communication with families is shared using 

Skoolbag. Please make sure you have the Skoolbag app 

for Sadleir PS so you can stay informed with latest updates.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Sadleir PS 

Call us back on 9607 8201 

if  you miss the call  


